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Union Pacific Haz-Mat Surcharge Update 
 
Union Pacific Railroad Intermodal group bulletin No. 2001-37, transmitted 
April 24, 2001, indicated Union Pacific would delay implementation of an 
$80.00 surcharge on all international shipments of hazardous material.  The 
new effective date of implementation of the surcharge will be June 15, 2001. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will implement this $80.00 surcharge effective June 15, 
2001 as well.  The surcharge will apply to all international shipments of 
hazardous materials, applying on TOFC/COFC shipments, governed by the 
Department of Transportation’s Hazardous Materials regulations, 49 C.F.R, 
and UP Exempt Circular 20.  This $80.00 surcharge will apply to all 
intermodal equipment types and sizes, with the exception of tank containers. 
 
The per shipment haz-mat surcharge will be assessed in addition to all 
applicable freight charges and will appear as a separate line item in invoices 
sent to our customers. 
 
Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain business representative with any 

questions regarding this haz-mat surcharge. 

 


